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Please reject LC 19 as Oregonians cannot afford it. LC 19 is unfair to rural Oregonians and
negatively impacts farming, trucking, and increases fuel costs for everyone. We have been hit
with so many new taxes in the past few years that it is overwhelming. Many Oregon businesses
and individuals are already conscientious and pro-active about reducing their carbon footprint.
I'd like to see Oregon legislators develop incentives and reward companies who cut their
emissions and not create policies that punish almost every sector in our State. Please work on
solving homelessness, drug addiction, health care and other important issues to your constituents
and quit coming up with new ways to cut in to our paychecks.

Thank You!

Molly Schaefer
Salem, OR



